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December 5, 2023 

Centennial Collegiate Charity Basketball Tournament Returns 
 
Centennial Collegiate is hosting the 13th annual C4 – Centennial Charger Charity Classic senior boys’ basketball 
tournament on December 8 and 9.   
 
All profits from the tournament will go towards two charitable initiatives: the Jim Pattison Children’s Hospital 
Foundation (JPCHF) and Centennial Collegiate’s ACTS of Kindness projects. Since it began, the tournament has raised 
more than $30,000 for the JPCHF. 
 
There will be eight high schools from around Saskatchewan participating, including Centennial Collegiate, Evan Hardy 
Collegiate, Marion M. Graham Collegiate, Bedford Road Collegiate, North Battleford Comprehensive, St. Mary High 
School (Prince Albert), A.E. Peacock Collegiate (Moose Jaw) and Yorkton Regional.  
 
Friday is $5-Fan Day at the tournament with visitors encouraged to bring a non-perishable food item for donation. 
There will also be a silver collection at the door. On Saturday, day passes are $10 per person or $5 per game.  
 
Media are invited to attend tip-off at the Centennial Chargers’ first game:  
 

Friday, December 8 
1:15 p.m. 

Centennial Collegiate Gym 
160 Nelson Road 

Saskatoon 
 

Our Seniors Girls also play a tip-off showcase game on Friday, December 8 at 9:30 a.m. 
 
For all tournament information, rosters, scores and more, visit the tournament website at  
www.chargercharityclassic.com. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Erin Brimacombe 
Tournament Director 
Centennial Collegiate 
306-683-7950 
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